
 

 

        
         

Tuesday 10th October 2023 
     
Dear Parent/Carer, 

Year 5 walk along the River Dane 
 
As part of our geography work on rivers, year 5 will be walking into Middlewich and 
along the River Dane to conduct a fieldwork study.  
 
Our walk will take place on the morning of Tuesday 17th October 2023.  
 
Children should come to school wearing their school polo shirt and jumpers or cardigan 
along with appropriate trousers, a waterproof coat and footwear with sufficient grip. 
Children should also bring their usual uniform (trousers/skirt) and school shoes in a 
separate bag to change into when we return to school.  
 
We will be back at school for lunch. Your child should bring their packed lunch or order 
their hot dinner as normal. 
 
Please click on the below link and complete the permission form by Friday 13th October. 
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=mXKZmxTBF0a5JqJbkYWZPiIJ
qwUq-4pLuTEvMSo-7spUMzUwUlpYU0hOVjFMMFJWSkdTVEZPNzdTRi4u 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Stevens and Miss Hatton 
Year 5 class teachers 

Middlewich Primary School 

Park Road 

Middlewich 

Cheshire 

Tel: 01606 652321  

admin@middlewichpri.cheshire.sch.uk 

Headteacher     Mrs G Reynolds 
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